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In Reply Refer To:

ENGI-54-5

Mr. Roger Healy

Chief Engineer

Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
P.O. Box 112500

Juneau, AK 99811

Dear Mr. Healy:

Our office is in receipt of your July 25, 2012, letter requesting approval for revisions to the
Standard Specifications for Highway Construction, 2004 edition.

We have reviewed and approve the following revisions:

¢ Standard Modification E 91 replaces Standard Modification E 66 and revises
Subsection401-5.02 Asphalt Material Price Adjustment to remove the
minimum 500 ton threshold and makes minor grammatical changes.

¢ Standard Modifications E 92-E 95 changes our Standard Specifications to allow crushed
glass to be used as a material on our construction projects. E 92 revises Section 203
Excavation and Embankment. E 93 revises Section 301 Aggregate Base and Surface
Course. E 94 revises Section 304 Sub base. E 95 adds a new subsection 2.15 to Section
703 Aggregates. '

Please direct any questions regarding this to Al Fletcher at (907) 586-7245 or by email at
al.fletcher(@dot.gov .

David C. Miller
Division Administrator

Electronically sent on 07/31/2012



